
Dunraven Academy
With approximately 1,450 pupils, 
Dunraven School is a co-educational 
all-through school in Streatham, 
London. With academy status and 
judged by OFSTED as ‘Outstanding’ 
in every category, Dunraven is one 
of a handful of schools nationally to 
receive such an accolade.

This school is based over two 
adjacent sites. The South site is 
the main secondary school and 
the North site accommodates the 
Reception/Primary school and 
dedicated Sixth Form centre.

Project Report

Background
Having successfully completed the cleaning tender, Litmus was re-
appointed to manage the catering tender. It had been over 15 years since 
this tender had been market tested and was in need of being brought up-to-
date with current market expectations and conditions.

Brief
Litmus’ brief was two-fold:

u	 To identify and assist the school with selecting a catering partner that 
would deliver the highest quality of school meals to all its year groups, at 
an affordable price;

u	 To propose and assist the development of a new contract that would 
better protect the interests of the school whilst providing sufficient 
incentive for each party to mutually benefit from each other’s 
endeavours.

Approach
Simon Biggs, the Litmus Partnership, said:  “With the current tender 
being in place for many years, and the school having a high profile, it 
was very important that any changes needed to be well considered with 
proven abilities to deliver tangible benefits. With this in mind, we followed 
a ‘Restricted Procedure’ where it was agreed to allow 12 months for the 
procurement process to ensure sufficient time for collaboration from all key 
stakeholders.”



For more information about Litmus get in touch:

Email us at mailbox@litmuspartnership.co.uk

www.litmuspartnership.co.uk

Outcomes
Due to the school’s status, the tender process stimulated significant market 
interest from the industry’s leading contractors.

A new catering partner was appointed; one that clearly demonstrated 
an ability to deliver on the school’s demand for ‘outstanding’ quality at 
an affordable price. The school saw a significant saving on the previous 
contract.

Litmus is monitoring the ongoing financial and operational performance of 
the new contractor and remains party to ensuring the school continues to 
receive transparent and robust reporting of its catering service.

uuI would just like to thank Litmus for all the support they have given me 
and the school – I am sure we will be working again in the future.  

Director of Finance & Operations, Dunraven Academy
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